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HB 2075 modifies eight fees related to radiation devices and equipment including industrial or 

veterinary X-ray tube fee and tanning device registration. The Oregon Health Authority anticipates that 

this measure would increase fee revenue by $1.4 million Other Funds each biennium. Should this 

measure not pass, OHA forecasts a funding deficit in their Radiation Protection Services program in 

2021-23. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2075 be reported out do pass. 


